


 

January 18, 2018 

 

Planning Department 

Development and Building Services Division 

City of Albuquerque 

600 2nd Street NW. 

Albuquerque, NM  87102 

 

Re: Permanent Certificate of Occupancy for the New Sherwin Williams Building 

5731 McMahon Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM. 87114 

 

  

To Whom it may Concern: 

 

I, Doug Heller, NM Registered Architect with Mullen Heller Architecture P.C., hereby 

certify that the above noted project is in substantial compliance with and in 

accordance with the design intent of Approved Administrative Amendment dated June 

28, 2017 (Project #1006973, File # 17AA 10054).    

 

I further certify that I have personally visited the project site on January 15, 2018 and 

determined by visual inspection that the site is representative of actual site conditions 

and is true and correct to the best of my knowledge and belief.   

 

This certification is submitted in support of a request for Engineer’s Certification for 

Permanent Certificate of Occupancy. 

 

The record information presented herein is not necessarily complete and intended only 

to verify substantial compliance of the traffic aspects of this project. Those relying on the 

record document are advised to obtain independent verification of its accuracy before 

using it for any other purpose. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mullen Heller Architecture PC 

 

Douglas Heller, AIA 

 

 

Attachments:  Approved Administrative Amendment, dated 7/28/17 




	SKM_C554e18012516090
	Traffic Certification Request-Sherwin Williams
	Sherwin Williams Approved AA

